
 
 

 

 
 
Attention Broward County Public Schools (BCPS) employees:   
 
If you are interested in submitting a School Choice application for 
your child for a magnet program or school reassignment for the 
2020/21 school year, the School Choice Phase II application window 
begins Friday, May 1, 2020, at 8 a.m. 
 
You can learn more about the application process and apply online 
by visiting browardschools.com/schoolchoice. 
  
BCPS full-time employees will only receive priority for reassignments 
at schools within the Innovation Zone (IZone) of their work locations.  
Please note, not all schools are available for priority reassignments. 
 
For more information, contact the Office of School Choice (formerly 
the Demographics & Student Assignments Department) at 
schoolchoice@browardschools.com. 
 
 

 
 
 


